[image: image1.png]




May 31, 2019
Dear Dr. Herman, Dr. Beyer, and Dr. Perez-Felkner,
This letter accompanies STEMing from scholarship and resilience: A case study in the career experiences of successful early-career U.S. women in STEM, our manuscript submission to the International Journal of Gender, Science, and Technology and the special issue entitled: “Re-imagining who does STEM”. The research described in the manuscript was approved by the Institutional Review Board at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas.

Please let me know if any further information is needed. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely,

Sarah Thoman
​

Graduate Student
Department of Psychology
University of Nevada, Las Vegas

774-253-6034
thoman@unlv.nevada.edu
Department of Psychology

College of Liberal Arts

4505 Maryland Parkway • Box 455030 • Las Vegas, Nevada 89154-5030

Office (702) 895-5595 • Fax (702) 895-0195
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